
 

“The Mission of the North East School District is to Nurture and Empower lifelong learning and responsible citizenship.” 
“The Vision of the North East School District is to be an exemplary educational community by developing knowledge and skills 

 to positively influence a changing world.” 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 24, 2024 

 

 

 

Hello Grape Picker Families!  

 

Construction for the North East School District stadium complex will begin on Monday, April 29, 

2024.  From this date forward, please use Division Street to access the Elementary Center and Route 

89 to access the Middle and High schools as Maroon Drive may be closed during the school days 

and will have limited access due to construction vehicles.  

 

Important: Student drop-off and pick-up times and locations will not change. 

 

The track and stadium will be closed effective Monday, April 29th through the August of 2024.   

Again, please use caution while on campus and be reminded that the speed limit is 15 mph at all 

times. 

 

If you have any questions regarding the stadium complex project, please feel free to contact 

Mr. William Wingerter at wwingerter@nesd1.org or the district office at (814) 725-8671. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dr. Michele S. Hartzell 

Superintendent 
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